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Question:  

 

Why didn't the Government grant an MRI licence to Tweed Hospital, or other areas around 

Australia? Did the Department provide any advice on those decisions?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

Medicare eligibility for MRI is typically granted under formal application processes. The 

Australian Government has not announced an intention to extend Medicare eligibility to 

additional MRI machines. Therefore there is no application process open for providers to 

obtain MRI Medicare eligibility. 

 

The Department of Health provided advice in relation to the request for Medicare eligibility 

at this location. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


